
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  November 17, 2018 

 

Terrace & District Aquatic Centre Update 
 

The City of Terrace and Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine are thrilled to announce the official 
opening of the Terrace and District Aquatic Centre on November 22, 2018.  
 
Interim Operational Hours – November 22 to December 2 
 
The Department of Leisure Services staff will continue their training on several new systems in 
the building over the coming weeks, therefore, the interim operational hours for public swims 
and gym use will be as follows: 
 
Monday to Friday: 3:00pm to 8:00pm  
Saturday and Sunday: 12:00pm to 5:00pm  
 
User Fees 
 
From November 22 to December 2 all facility use will be FREE to patrons. Admission is on a 
first-come, first-served basis as capacity is limited. 
 
Employment 
 
The Department of Leisure Services is currently hiring lifeguards as well as Aquatic Centre 
Cashiers. For more information please visit: https://www.terrace.ca/city-hall/employment-
opportunities  
 
Schedules & Bookings 
 
An operational schedule beginning December 3 will be published in the coming week.  
All fitness classes, swim lessons, private and school bookings will begin in 2019.  
 
Upcoming Information & Facility Information 
 
For further information on the facility, please stay tuned to our website at:  
https://www.terrace.ca/parks-recreation/facilities/aquatic-centre  
 
Media Contact: 
 
Karisa Petho 
Communications and Business Development Officer      
250.638.4712 / kpetho@terrace.ca 
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